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ORCHARD OF HOPE'S UPCOMING EVENTS

JULY 15, 2017   17th Annual Walk for Hope to be held in Veteran's Park honoring our Cancer Champions.  If you are interested in putting a team together call the Orchard of Hope office at 275-0089 for information about the first Team Captains meeting.  
OCTOBER 21, 2017   Hope Dinner held at the Holy Cross Abbey.  This is a themed dinner. 
Contact   Sarah Simmons at 431-9223 or the Orchard of Hope office at 275-0089 for a table or donation of auction items.  
NOVEMBER 4, 2017 Breakfast at Chili's.   $7.00 all you can eat.  Tickets will go on sale in the fall.  Contact Amber Warman  371-5266 for tickets or volunteering

2018
FEBRUARY 25, 2018  -  Gourmet Sampler at the Holy Cross Abbey.   

Contact Shirley Gray 429-2124 if you are a restaurant interested in participating.

